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Road closed
Dee Street tra�c diversion

Road open
Temporary road

Work on the western approach to the new two-lane 
Beaumont Bridge on SH8 between Dunedin and Central 
Otago is ramping up as part of a push to get all the main 
road connections to the new bridge finished over the 
summer construction season. 

On the western approach, there will be a full dig-out and rebuild of the 
existing highway past the Beaumont Hotel. While we do this work, traffic  
is being diverted from Monday 14 November 2022 on to Dee and 
Westferry Streets to link with SH8 to Central Otago. (see map) 

We expect a mid-December finish for the western road approach to the 
new bridge. If there’s a risk of prolonged delays, only the eastbound section 
will be built pre-Christmas and we’ll resume work on the western approach 
after Christmas. 

The Dee Street diversion is approved for all vehicle types (including 
50Max, HPMV, overweight and overdimension vehicles).

Measures will be in place to ensure the effective monitoring and 
management of any traffic congestion. 

Meanwhile, traffic is expected to move on to the new eastern embankment 
from Friday 11 November to enable the placement of fill between the 
embankment and the new bridge’s eastern abutment.

Any questions?	      
For more information, visit: 
www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/beaumont-bridge  
or email: admin.beaumontbridge@heb.co.nz 

Beaumont Bridge temporary 
traffic management changes
Dee Street traffic diversion


